
 
 
 
  

Saturday, October 28, 2023 
 
USE OF MFC LOGO / T-SHIRT PRINTING 
 
Taking care of uniformity regarding the use of the logo and the name of Multicultural Family 
Church, a/k/a MFC, the following is established: 
 

1. MFC must only have two (2) t-shirts. We refer to the t-shirt for use by volunteers and the 
t-shirt for common/congregational use. The details related to the production of these 
two t-shirts are the exclusive responsibility of MFC administration. 
 

2. No ministry is authorized to have a different or specific t-shirt for that particular ministry. 
 
 

3. The printing/use of different t-shirts can be done when is due to the holding of particular 
events related to a ministry. This must be communicated and approved in advance. The 
use of the logo, color and design of the t-shirt that will be used for each event must have 
the approval of the Board of Elders. 
 

For comments, questions, suggestions and even requesting approval regarding this and any 
other matter,  please contact the Board of Elders by sending an email to 
elders@multiculturalfamily.church.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
  
 
Pastor Alain Lopez 
Multicultural Family Church  
3805 John Moore Rd, Brandon, FL 33511 
C. (813) 340-0349 
O. (813) 413-1716 Ext 802 
E. alopez@MulticulturalFamily.Church 
https://www.multiculturalfamily.church 
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